Unified School District 233

Gym and MP Room Facility Usage Guidelines

Safety is our first priority.

Please do not drop children off unless presence of responsible party has been confirmed.

Please do not leave children unsupervised in gyms or multipurpose rooms.

Coaches or responsible party must insure that all children have been picked up before leaving the building.

Confirmations and Scheduling

School activities always take priority. All facility use is conditional upon school activities and needs.

Please be considerate of other groups scheduled to use the building by adhering to your scheduled times and scheduled

areas. You will not be allowed in the scheduled area until the confirmed time as indicated on your confirmation.
Guidelines
e No street shoes are allowed on gym floors. Athletic shoes that leave no scuff marks on the floors must be worn
for athletic uses.
e  Water, in bottles with lids, is allowed in gym. Food and drinks, other than water, are limited to multipurpose
rooms and cafeterias only.
e No baseballs, softballs, batting cages, bats of any kind are allowed in the gyms or multipurpose rooms.
e Soccer — gyms may be used for futsal or conditioning purposes only. Soccer goals may not be brought into
school facilities.
e Use of building PE equipment is prohibited except for volleyball nets and basketball goals.
e Volleyball nets must be set up and taken down with the assistance of school staft only.
e Not all basketball goals in the middle school gyms can be adjusted. Elementary basketball goals may be
adjusted. Please seek assistance from school staft. Be sure to specify goal height on usage request.
e High school gyms are not available for community use.
e Please be respectful to all district personnel and school property. Failure to do so may lead to suspension of
rental privileges and reimbursement of any damaged property.
e Please make sure everyone associated with the group (siblings, parents, etc.) stays in the assigned area.
[ ]

Refrain from bouncing balls or practicing in the hallway.

Thank you for your cooperation.
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